FUN LUNCH PROGRAM 2023 - 2024

Fun lunch is back! We are excited to be able to offer our popular fun lunch program this year. It
is always a hit with the students as well as being an important fundraiser for LEPAC.

We will be taking orders twice - in September for Sept-Dec 2023 orders and then in January for
Jan-June 2024 orders. The deadline for fall orders is Thursday September 21, 2023. The
first fun lunch will be Friday September 29, 2023.

To order:

® You will first need to register for a new account, even if you had an account last year.

® Go to lochside.hotlunches.net. Click on “register” in the top right corner to sign up. Our
school code is LSHL. Enter your name, email and phone number, then a username and
password that you will use for access to the system.

® Once logged in, add your child (or children) by clicking on the “students” button. Once your
child is in the system, you can place orders by selecting the “order” button below each
child’s name. You will need to place your child in the correct division number so please refer
to the list below.

¢ This year we are alternating between Domino’s Pizza and Subway for our fun lunches. The
Subway lunches are ordered as a combo (sandwich, juice, and snack - milk and chocolate
milk will be available at an extra cost) while the pizza days will have options to order
separately.

* You will also be able to pay for our popcorn program. There is one $10.00 payment for all 10
popcorn days of the school year.

¢ If finances prohibit your participation in the Fun Lunch program, please contact Principal
Takhar at htakhar@saanichschools.ca.

Teacher Division Teacher Division Teacher Division Teacher Division
Niedjalski 1 Erickson 6 Kenny 11 Koopmans 16
Johnson 2 Miller 7 Cavallin 12 O'Connor 17

McDonnell 3 Burns 8 Cannady/ 13 Norris 18
Hiller
Bains 4 Howells/ 9 Sheridan 14 Alexander/ 19
Mcintyre Sinclair-Wise
Coutre 5 Mrs Kovacs 10 Mr Kovacs 15 Walker 20

Payment may be made by credit card via Bambora at the time of ordering or by e-transfer.

* If paying by credit card, an additional fee of 2.70% plus 25c per transaction will be charged
to cover transaction fees from Bambora.

* If paying by e-transfer, please send payment to lepacpayments@gmail.com after placing
your order. Use the password LIZARD and please include your child’s name and division
number in the message section.

If you have any questions or feedback, please contact us at lochsidefunlunch@gmail.com

Thank you from your fun lunch team,
Kaylee Szakacs & Priyanka Gupta


http://lochside.hotlunches.net/
mailto:htakhar@saanichschools.ca

